
 

 

 
It’s been a busy month! 

Summer is almost here… 
 Hey fans, thanks so much for your continued support. As you know, summer is just 

around the corner and we’ll be playing some live gigs soon! Make sure you check out my 
Facebook fan page to stay up-to-date with events and venue locations. We can’t wait to 
play some shows and look forward celebrating the year anniversary of Can’t Stay for 
Long. 

 

Download a Free Song 
 As we continue to prepare for the Lost Souls music video release, we’d like to give 

back to you, our amazing fans. To download a free copy of Lost Souls, visit the Facebook 
fan page (http://www.facebook.com/chriselymusic) to find the link. We can’t wait until the 
debut of the music video. Stay tuned for more news on that. 

 

One Year Anniversary 

 This July will mark the one year anniversary of my debut album. If you haven’t 
gotten a copy yet, check out the links below to see where you can find it. I hope to be 
able to share some new tunes with you this summer. Thanks again for all your amazing 
support. Don’t forget to visit my website for important news and updates:  

www.chriselymusic.com. 
Until later,  

Chris  

 

Where to find my album: 
iTunes 
http://itunes.apple.com/us/album/cant-stay-for-long/id452046032?ign-mpt=uo%3D4 
 
Amazon 
http://www.amazon.com/Cant-Stay-for-
Long/dp/B005DWRV0M/ref=sr_shvl_album_2?ie=UTF8&qid=1327567470&sr=301-2 
 

 

Do you Twitter?  
Follow me at: 

@chriselymusic 
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